
Ann Fields
106 Oakley Drive
Marshall, Texas 75672
pinelopa@earthlink.net

April 4, 2013

Dear Mr. Cox:

Jimmy Cox
Waskom High School
P.O. Box 748

Please accept this letter as formal notice of my resignation from Waskom High
School effective June 5, 2013.

Good-byes never come easily, and when you have dedicated twenty-nine years to a
profession you love, it proves extremely difficult. While I look forward to enjoying
my retirement, I will miss the camaraderie of my colleagues and the exceptional
working environment at Waskom High School. I appreciate the opportunities for
the professional and personal development that were available to me during my
time here. I feel truly blessed to have been a member of the faculty of Waskom High
School.

Please let me know if I can be of any further assistance to the school district in the
future.

Sincerely yours,

~~

Ann Fields
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